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The members of the Employment Policy and Compensation Committee (EPCC) are Joshua Katz and Jim Lark.  They were elected during the LNC meeting on May 30, 2016.  Brett Bittner served on the EPCC from his election on May 30, 2016 until his resignation as Region 3 representative on Nov. 29, 2017.
The members of the EPCC express our appreciation and gratitude to Mr. Bittner for his service to the EPCC and the LNC.  
1)  The EPCC has nearly completed its revision of the Employee Manual.  (The uncompleted aspect involves improving the wording of information about medical insurance for employees.)  We anticipate sending the final draft to Oliver Hall (LNC special counsel) for his review within ten days.  We also anticipate that the revision will meet with his approval.
2)  Based upon feedback received from LPHQ staff and Mr. Hall, the EPCC is considering ways to improve the proposed “Whistleblower Protection” and “Document Retention” policies.  The EPCC will endeavor to have provide revised proposals for consideration by the LNC no later than March 31 next year.
